
Mildenhall College Academy 
The Hub, Sheldrick Way, Mildenhall, Suffolk. IP28 7JX 

Tel: 01638 714645 

Email: MCA-reception@ATTrust.org.uk 

 Principal: Miss N Hood BEd (hons) 

 

 #TransformingLives   
 
 

 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 

Ski Trip - Tonale, 2023 

With the ski trip drawing ever closer I am able to share some more information with you.  

The trip will be departing MCA at 14:00 on Thursday 30th March 2023. Students are able to come into 
the academy that day in the clothes they will travel in. Luggage will be stored at MCA6. Students must 
meet Miss Morley from 8:30am on 30th March outside MCA6 to secure luggage until the coach is 
loaded. 

Passports and EHIC/GHIC cards will be taken from students at this point and stored away safely with 
Miss Morley. I have had confirmation from the travel/insurance company that EHIC/GHIC cards are a 
MUST for the trip, for the travel insurance to be valid. Please could I ask that you use the following 
website to apply for a card, if your son/daughter does not currently have one. They are free of charge. 

https://www.nhs.uk/using-the-nhs/healthcare-abroad/apply-for-a-free-uk-global-health-insurance-card-
ghic/  

On arrival back to the UK on the 6th April students will need collecting from MCA at around 19:30pm. 
Times will be confirmed on the day whilst travelling to take into account any delays.  

Students will be staying in the Frigidolfo Hotel in Ponte Di Legno. Whilst on the trip you can contact 
myself or Miss Hood via our MCA email addresses.  

I have attached an advised packing list with this letter. If there are any questions or queries regarding 
the trip then please email Miss A Morley (abbie.morley@attrust.org.uk).   

If your child has ordered any kit from Snow Union, it will be coming into the academy on Wednesday 8th 
March for fitting and other items will also be distributed to students.  

Should you have any questions about this trip then please contact me via email 
abbie.morley@attrust.org.uk or by telephone on 01638 714645. 

Yours sincerely 

Miss A Morley 

Trip Lead 
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